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HEALTH CARE AUTHORITY
(Health Technology Clinical Committee)

[Filed July 3, 2023, 8:25 a.m.]

The health technology clinical committee reached a final coverage 
decision for the following technology at their June 23, 2023, meeting: 
Transcranial magnetic stimulation for selected conditions, Decision 
No: 20230317A.

All documents related to this evidence assessment, including fi-
nal coverage decision, are available on the health technology assess-
ment program website www.hca.wa.gov/about-hca/programs-and-
initiatives/health-technology-assessment.

For further information, contact Val Hamann, Program Specialist, 
Health Technology Assessment, P.O. Box 626, Olympia, WA 98504-2712, 
valerie.hamann@hca.wa.gov.
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